
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 11:48 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-03

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Brian Stover

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Our seasonal property is  ACCT. NO.

.
We would like to comment on the application to eliminate the Seasonal Rate Class, case EB-2020-0246.
As we are socially conscious residents we strive to conserve energy at our home and cottage which is reflected in the
low electricity bills we receive.
With this initiative it appears you are going to reward the highest consuming users and penalizing the conservers.
I want to pay my fair share and expect that everyone should pay the same rate.
Our home in Brampton has a Time of Use System that works well and  when adhered to conserves energy.
The information we have received on this issue indicates that you either forgot to add a conservation component or
do not have a plan to address conservation which is a huge mistake.

Sincerely, Brian and Beverley Stover




